
November 21, 2011 

To Whom it may concern,  

Georgene from Concierge Cruises has been a great addition to our 

travel program at the SHARE Club.  Georgene and her team have put 
together some wonderful cruises over the last couple of years that 

have been affordable and fun.   

She has also really helped in a pinch with a presentation for our 

members.  Georgene has also donated gifts to our various holiday 
parties and special programs throughout the year.   She has been a 

pleasure to work with and her communication and people skills are 
excellent.  

I can highly recommend her and her team for any travel programs you 
may need. If you need any additional information, please contact me.  

Best Regards,  

Dena Kilgus 

SHARE Club 

Cape Coral Hospital 

636 Del Prado Blvd 

Cape Coral, FL  33990 

239-424-3765 


